
 

Anglophone West School District 

POLICY 311 - APPENDIX B 

POSTING AND RELEASE OF STUDENT INFORMATION 

Anglophone School District-West intends to post, release, and publish still and video 

images of and interviews with students participating in the STEM Expo on its website, 
on local television stations, in local newspapers, on local news websites, and on 
posters and Power Point presentations in order to publicize this event, highlight 

achievements, and promote future STEM Expos.  
 
Please note:  

Information posted on websites or e-mailed has the potential to be viewed/accessed by 
any user of the Internet, worldwide. Given this, the possibility of receiving unsolicited 

material or other contact exists.  
 
Please sign this form to indicate whether you wish your child’s picture, video image, 

interview, etc. to be used for this purpose. 
  
_____ I agree that my child’s information may be used for the above-described purpose.  

 
_____ I do not want my child’s information to be used for the above-described purpose.  

 
______________________________  __________________________________  _________________  

    Child’s Name          Parent/Guardian signature   Date  

 
I have read and understood the above regarding the release of information about 

my child.  
 
If you have questions about this request, please feel free to contact: 

dianne.kay@nbed.nb.ca  453-3811  
 
Please either bring a signed copy of this document to the STEM Expo event on March 

16th or mail it to:  
STEM Expo Registration  

School District 18  
P.O. Box 10  
1135 Prospect St.  

Fredericton, NB E3B 4Y4  
 

For further information regarding the Department of Education’s policy on internet 

usage, please refer to the Information and Communication Technologies Use Policy 

(Policy 311 - http://www.gnb.ca/0000/pol/e/311A.pdf ). The policy is posted on the 

Department of Education’s website at http://www.gnb.ca/0000/policies.asp  . 

http://www.gnb.ca/0000/policies.asp

